
 

Harmony Week 
Thank you to the families who have come in to 
talk or taken time to send in special artefacts. 
Thanks also to the SRC members who prepared 
some treats for everyone. Mrs Brett has been 
encouraging the children to perform Random 
Acts of Kindness, so that may be something you 
can encourage at home as well! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Hat Parade 
Our Hat Parade will be on the last day of term –
Thursday 1st April at 12noon. The Preschool will 
be visiting and families are encouraged to come 
and join in the fun. The Parade is not a 
competition and each child who parades with a 
hat will receive an egg from the P&C. 
P&C will be selling tea, coffee and hot cross buns 
after the parade.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
P&C Easter Raffle Tickets 
Thank you to those families who have kindly 
donated Easter Eggs for the P&C Raffle.  
All families sent home a book of raffle tickets on 
Monday. Please have these returned sold or 
unsold by Tuesday 30th March.  Raffle Drawn at 
the Hat Parade. 

Anzac Day March 
All students are invited to join us at the 
Uranquinty Anzac Day March on 25th April. 
Students will need to be in full school uniform 
and prepared to stand quietly for a long time. 
More details will follow next term. 
 
LOST FLAGS 
We are still looking for our flags and hope to have 
them for our Anzac Day March as there won’t be 
time to replace them before that. If you have any 
recollection of where they may be please let the 
office know as they haven’t been seen this year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tony Lockett AFL Gala Day 
We have seven students from Yr 4/5 all set to 
attend this day, but unfortunately the chances of 
it proceeding are slim due to the weather. We 
will let families know as soon as we can if it has 
been cancelled. 
 
Bluearth 
We will have an extra Bluearth session next 
Monday afternoon due to a swap earlier in the 
term. 
 
Calendar 
March 25th – Tony Lockett AFL - Postponed 
April 1st – Easter Hat Parade & last day of term 
April 20th – Students return to school, Term 2 
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